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Friday 8th February 2019 

 

Food in the family home 

 

Researchers from the University of Leeds are 

conducting a study to find out more about 

children’s eating habits and food in the family 

home. In particular, they are interested in the 

views of parents of primary school aged 

children. Please find attached an information 

sheet below, that gives more information about 

the research. 

They have developed an online questionnaire and 

are trying to get as many parents to fill this 

in. The questionnaire takes about 8-12 minutes to 

complete, is anonymous and voluntary.  

Questionnaire link -
 https://leeds.onlinesurveys.ac.uk/food-in-the-
family-home-2018 

 
 

Catching Confidence 

 
On Thursday 28th February John of Gaunt Infant 

& Nursery School are holding a catching 

confidence workshop from 9.15am – 11.45am. 

Please see attached flyer for more information 

and how to book.  

 

Hilltop 

 
Don’t forget the full and final payments are due 

before our residential trip this month and we are 

still missing a few payments, please hand to the 

school office.  

 

A reminder that Year 5 and 6 will need to bring 

their own nut free lunch on Wednesday27th 

February in a disposable bag. Thank you.  

 

 

 

Tots 2 Teens Club 
 

Tots 2 Teens are holding a Fun Zone on 

Thursday 21st February at Bure Valley School 

from 9.30am – 3.30pm. Join in with handmade 

toys workshop as well as playing games and 

trying art & craft activities, this is aimed at 

children 5-12 years old and will cost £13.80.  

To register and book call the booking line on 

01603 430525.  

 

Stars of the Week 
 

 STARS OF THE WEEK  
 

Abigail Young Phoenix Thompson 

Katie Owen-Raymond Eliza Brown 

Lee Turner Kelsey Batley 

  

 
Key Dates 

 

February 

 

Fri 15th – Parents phonics workshop EYFS and 

KS1– 9.00am-10.00am 

Fri 15th – Break up for half term. 

Mon 25th – School re-opens 

Wed 27th Feb – Fri 1st Mar – YR’s 5&6 

residential to Hilltop 

 

March 

 

Thurs 7th – World Book Day- details to follow 

Fri 15th – Red Nose Day - £1 contribution per 

pupil for mufti 

Wed 20th – SAW Day –details to follow but will 

start with a cup of coffee and a catch up with 

Mrs Board  

Fri 22nd – Bhangra Day Workshop  

 

Mrs. Lydia Board – Head Teacher 
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